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Thank You!

2018-2019 The Advancement Fund 
ParentCommittee

Dear Sacred Heart School Donors,

It is once again time to share with you our Advancement Fund Annual Report. This report provides us with a way to recog-
nize the tremendous support our school receives from so many generous donors.

These “extra” dollars are not truly extra at all, as they enable us to provide so much more than we could ever do without 
them. Your donations go directly into the school operating budget where they allow us to “dream big”, to create a school of 
excellence, a place where students are nurtured, loved, and encouraged to strive for the stars.
Moreover, your sel�ess giving provides a model of service for our students. Never underestimate the importance of that.

You are a special blessing to all of us, and it is because of donors like you that we are able to provide a place where our 
students are given the tools and the careful guidance to follow in the footsteps of Jesus Christ.

With gratitude and in faith,

Jeanne Cossentino
Principal

$97,457.35

Amount Raised by
The 

Advancement 
Committee

From

Donors
212

Gifts Ranging 
from

$10 to
$10,000

Cheryl Baummer
Scott and Jessica Conway
Karen Crumb  
Dorota Demmin
Josh and Jennifer Elkins
Charles and Kim Fisher
Dale and Shelley German
Casey and Remy Gomes

John and Corrin Hedrick
John and Kim Piet
Gina Sanders
Jason and Kelly Schutz
Chad and Wendy Steele
Joe and Karen Wrzesien
Steve and Jennifer Yapsuga
Domenico and Kerri Zannino



Our Students

We are blessed to have many talented, hard-
working students in our Sacred Heart family. 
While they were not awarded Knott Scholar-
ships, Sam Heseltine and Max Yurko did meet 
all of the eligibility requirements. We are very 
proud of their accomplishments and achieve-
ments and the honor they bring to themselves 
and to our school. Sam will be going to Calvert 
Hall College High School and Max will stay 
here with us at Sacred Heart. 

SAM HESELTINE AND 
MAX YURKO

We have another Knott Scholar at Sacred Heart 
School!

Eighth-grade student Graham Slemp has been 
awarded a full tuition four-year scholarship to 
Calvert Hall College High School.
The Knott Scholarship is a highly competitive 
award. There are only twenty-one fourth and 
eighth-grade student recipients in the entire 
diocese. Students must have scored in the 94th 
percentile or above in Total Reading, Total Mathe-
matics and Language on a nationally standardized 
test given at the student's current school in spring 
of Grade 7 or fall of Grade 8. They must have A’s in 
all subjects on their 1st and 2nd term progress 
reports.

GRAHAM SLEMP



Our Students (cont.)

Our Science Club members did some amazing work this spring. Sixteen students volunteered their 
time to help clean up trash from the local stream from Sacred Heart Lane to Chatsworth Avenue. 
They removed a car battery, four tires, glass bottles, 10 feet of heavy chain, a six-foot metal pole and 
six bags of broken glass, plastic and other waste. This information will be used to create stream 
projects that educate our local community about the importance of clean water and eliminating 
litter. Thank you to our students, Mrs. Ord and Mrs. Wheeler for their hard work!

Sacred Heart School had the honor of 
inviting Mr. Newell to our school to present 
the 36th annual Greg Newell Award. This 
award is given to a 7th-grade student that 
exempli�es good sportsmanship on and 
o� the �eld. This year the award was given 
to Ben Lopez. Congratulations, Ben!

BEN LOPEZ

OUR SCIENCE CLUB



Recent Accomplishments

We 
were able 

to give all faculty 
and sta� a 3% pay 

raise, the largest one they 
have received in recent 

history.

We 
purchased 

new religion text-
books for the entire school 

and new science text-
books for grades 

6-8.

We 
were able 

to increase our 
guidance counselor to 

full time, 5 days a week, to 
provide higher levels of 
support to students and 

their families.

We 
were able 

to hire an addi-
tional teacher for the 

middle school  (3 math, 3 
ELA, and 3 HR classes).  This 

reduces class size throughout 
middle school to an 

average of 20 
students.

We 
increased 

our presence in 
the larger community 

via marketing tools such as a 
billboard on route 140 along with 

the launching of a digital cam-
paign which should trans-

late into increased 
enrollment.



Our Donors

Mrs. Marianne Crampton
Ms. Christine Crockett
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Crumb
Mr. and Mrs. Bernie Crumbacker
Ms. Cookie Curran--In Memory of 
    Mary O'Meara
Mrs. Thelma Daddio
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Darby
Mrs. Blanca Decarvalho
Mr. and Mrs. Paul DeCheke
Mr. Robert Degon
Mrs. Dorota Demmin
Mr. and Mrs. Milton Dodge
Master Avery Dyson
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Eanet
Ms. Virginia Eckard
Edward St. John Foundation
Mrs. Lynda Eisenberg
Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Elkins
Mr. Joel Esguerra
Drs. Ikenna and Angela Ezumba
Fazzini's Taverna
Mr. Charles Fenwick
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Fisher
Mr. Richard Folio
Mr. Michael Ford--In Memory of 
    Robert Steeble
Frances and Howard Schloss Family 
    Philanthropic Fund
The Fuller Family
Ms. Lucia Gelman
Mr. and Mrs. Dale German
Mr. and Mrs. Je�rey Gibson
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Gittings
Mrs. Barbara Goglio
Mr. and Mrs. Casey Gomes
Mr. Richard Gorelick
The Greninger Family
Ms. Linda Gunn
Dr. and Mrs. Gurkovich
Mr. and Mrs. David Hannibal
Mr. and Mrs. John Hedrick
Ms. So�a Hendricks
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Henyan
Hermosa Casa LLC

Karen Abraham-Burrell and Antoine
    Burrell
Mr. and Mrs. Mohamed Ally
Amazon Smile
Mrs. Kristie Anderson
Anonymous
Anonymous--In Memory of Angela
     Herr
Mr. and Mrs. Christian Antalics
Mr. Abogan Apetoh
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Bacinski
Mr. and Mrs. Erik Badders
Mr. Michael Bahr
Mrs. Chavon Bailey
Mr. Billie Baker--In Memory of Marlin B. 
    Hopkins
Mrs. Keri Ballantine-Hoke
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Baummer
The Becker Family
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Behnken
Mr. and Mrs. Bernstein
Mr. and Mrs. David Binette
Mr. Wayne Boggs
Mrs. Jennifer Brennan
Mrs. Laura Breton
Mr. Donald Buchal
Mrs. Theresa Burtis
Mr. Stefano Caiola
Mr. Ferdinand Cardona-Cardona and Mrs.
     Maylin Barreto-Vargas
Master Colin Caruso
Miss Giuliana Caruso
Mr. and Mrs. John Caruso
Mr. James Cashdollar
Mr. Nardy Castellon and Mrs. Maritza
     Siliezar
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Chiat
Mr. Ronald Chin
The Chmiel Family
Mr. Mark Choinski
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Clemons
Mr. David Cli�ord--In Memory of 
    Carl Zamerelli and Paula Ehmann
The Coady Family
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Conway
Mrs. Jeanne Cossentino
Mrs. Kriscine Coston
Mr. David Coyne

Mrs. Gillian Hopkins
Mrs. Jean Hunt
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Hunt
Mr. Andy Iliano and Mrs. Jennifer
     Dodge
Mrs. Andrea John
Mrs. Maggie Kartanowicz
Mrs. Sonnie Kekulah
Mr. David King
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Kirby
Miss Heather Klein
Mrs. Mary Klein
The Klein Family
Mrs. Prudence Ko�
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Krueger
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Lahr
Mrs. Colleen Lawlor
Mrs. Sarah Link
Mr. and Mrs. David Livingston
Mr. and Mrs. William Lohnes--In Honor 
    of Sr. Jude
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Lopez
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Loverde
Mrs. Amy Lundberg
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Macri
Mrs. Lauren M. Malcotti
The Matanoskis
Ms. Suzanne Matsko
Mrs. Grace Maurer
The McGettigan's
Mrs. Natalie McIntyre
Mrs. Mary Pat McManus
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Meekins
The Melody Family
Mrs. Kathleen Ment
Mr. and Mrs. Christian Mester
Mr. and Mrs. Chigozie Nnabue
Mr. Robert Miller
The Montegrande Family
Mr. Russell Moore
Mr. Elvis Morales
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Moran
Mrs. Patricia Morano
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Murphy
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew D. Ord
Mrs. Rosemary Owings

A huge, heartfelt thank you to the many friends and families of Sacred Heart School who made our dreams possible 
this year through their generous contributions to our school’s 2018-2019 Advancement Fund.  This past year the fund 
raised $97,457.35 from 212 families and organizations.  



Our Donors (cont.)
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Trice
Mrs. Ana Trujillo
Mr. and Mrs. Antonio Tull
Mr. and Mrs. James Urban
Mrs. Kimberly Urrutia
Dr. Debra Vachon
Mr. and Mrs. David Vahos
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Wehland
Mr. Christopher Welsh
Sr. Helen Wiegmann
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Wilcox
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Will
Mr. and Mrs. Erin Williamson
Mrs. Odile Wirnkar
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Witt
Mrs. Mary Wright
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Wrzesien
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Yapsuga
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Zaba
Mrs. Kimberly Zaccagnini
Mr. and Mrs. Domenico Zannino
Mr. and Mrs. Andres Zavala
Mrs. Saira Zavala
Ms. Analee Zelaya and Mr. Michael Lucke

Ms. Kathy Paige
Ms. Diana Petro
Mr. and Mrs. John Piet
Mrs. Rebecca Potis
Mr. and Mrs. William Purnell
Mr. and Mrs. Jan Razynski
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Redmond
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Replogle
Ms. Alisha Isable
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Rodgers
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Rohde
Mr. and Mrs. John Rozanski
Ms. Laura Ruch

Mrs. Donna Russell
Sacred Heart Parish
The Sanders Family
Mr. and Mrs. Lou Santoni
The Schott Family
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Schulz
Miss Elena Schutz
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Schutz
Miss Leah Schutz
Miss Meredith Schutz
Mrs. Roberta Schutz
Mrs. Jennifer Seidel
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Sendek

Miss Delaney Shaughness
Ms. Aliah Singletary
Mr. and Mrs. Jacob Slemp
Mr. and Mrs. R. Smith
Ms. Jeannette Smith and Mr. Lawrence Lewis
Mrs. Paula Somma
Mr. and Mrs. William Spedden
Mr. and Mrs. Chad Steele
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Steward, Sr.
Mr. Timothy Stewart
Mrs. Susan Surine
Mr. and Mrs. George Svejda
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Taylor
The Charles T. Bauer Charitable 
    Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Giby Thomas
Ms. Margaret Tierney
Ms. Margaret Tinagero
Ms. Joan Trendler

In-Kind Donors

Mr. and Mrs. Chad Steele
ABC Care
Berger and Burns LLC
The Corner Stable
CuVino Trattoria Pizza Enoteca
Mr. and Mrs. Pierre Dolcine
Mr. Joshua Elkins and Mrs. Jennifer
    Correa-Elkins
Fazzini's Taverna
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Fisher
Mr. and Mrs. David Fisher

Harryman House
Home Depot Reisterstown
Jewish Community Center

La Tolteca
The Links at Challedon
Linwood's
LunaZul
Ms. Kelli Magee
Medievel Times
Mt. Airy Liquors
Palmetto Dunes Resort
Picture Mosaics
Pitrone, Sorkin and Jarvis Orthodontics
Princeton Sports
Ruth's Chris Steakhouse
SHS Soccer Club
Mrs. Gina Sanders
Mrs. Kelly Schutz
The Sea Pines Resort
St. Paul's School
Thomas' Nail Salon
Title Boxing Club
Wamo's Creations
Westminster National Golf Course
The Wine Post
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Wrzesien
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